
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 

 

Further to my letter of 1st May I would like to confirm arrangements for the final 
weeks of the remaining term. 

The examination season is almost complete and I have been extremely impressed 
by the manner in which students have approached this very important stage in their 
education.  

We have received a number of requests from students and parents to allow 
additional study time at home and we have therefore collapsed the current timetable 
to facilitate this.  Study Leave will be granted from Thursday 11th June and the 
remaining examinations and revision sessions are detailed on the reverse of this 
letter.  Students will be able to collect their examination results from 10.00am 
on Thursday 20th August 2015.  
 
A reminder that we will be holding the Leavers’ Service on Friday 26th June at St 
Margaret’s Church, commencing at 2.30pm prompt.  Prior to the start of the service 
the students are invited to a buffet lunch at 1.00pm in Quisine.  This will be followed 
by the Annual Prom taking place on Friday 3rd July (separate details issued). 

Students who have applied to our Sixth Form will join us for Transition Week from 
Monday 20th July to Friday 24th July.   

Please contact your child’s PLD if you have any further queries about the 
arrangements for the next three weeks. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Caroline Badyal 
Chief Executive/Principal 
 
 


